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PRESENT TO BOARD: MAY 15, 2024 

TO: SOUTH FLORIDA STATE COLLEGE 
DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

FROM: FRED HAWKINS   

SUBJECT: ANNUAL FACILITIES INSPECTION SUMMARY REPORT   

The District Board of Trustees are required to review and accept the Annual 
Comprehensive Safety Inspection Reports from Fire Prevention Specialists, a firm 
retained through the Florida College System Risk Management Consortium.  All owned 
and leased college facilities used for direct instruction and/or support were recently 
inspected in compliance with various State and Federal regulations pertaining to fire 
safety, sanitation, and casualty. 

No serious fire safety violations were reported.  All non-serious fire safety violations 
have been addressed and have either been corrected or are in the process thru our 
vendors.   

 

     Item 8.2 

SUGGESTED MOTION: 

Move to accept the fire safety, sanitation, and casualty 
inspection reports for the 2023-2024 year as presented. 

EXHIBIT "J"
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